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Dale Wright, Esq. 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Re: Case No. 2004-00105 

Dear Dale: 

I am in receipt of the June 1, 2004 letter from John David 
Myles . 

Despite a diligent search by the Company's engineer, Warner A. 
Broughman, I11 & Associates, in their closed files. Sandy Broughman 
has been unable to locate the original calculations used to 
calculate the original fire protection tariff. The version of the 
tariff recently proposed, which has been suspended in this rate 
commission, was obtained by dividing the old rate in half. The old 
rate was $.0075 per square foot, and the new rate is $.00375 per 
square foot. The reason the old tariff was divided in half was the 
mistaken understanding that both schools were equal in size, and 
since the old tariff produced the required amount of revenue for 
one school, the new tariff would provide the exact same amount of 
revenue when applied to both schools. Unfortunately, the square 
footage of the two schools is not the same. However, North Shelby 
did not go back and attempt to revise the proposed tariff 
accordingly. 

In summary, there are no separate calculations for the 
proposed tariff, and the calculations supporting the old tariff 
have not been located. 






